
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 5/6/2014 11:19:43 AM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Next gas ops/SED quarterly meeting 

Good morning Ken -

Recognizing that scheduling is often our biggest challenge to communication, I thought I'd try 
to get something on your calendar for our next quarterly discussion with the PG&E gas ops risk 
and compliance team, led by Sumeet Singh. 

Our last meeting was March 5. We typically (if there is any such thing) do them in San 
Ramon. Last time the SED team included Liza, Mike, Sunil, and Dennis. We prepared an 
agenda in advance for SED input, and would do the same this time. 

I was just looking at the calendar and wondering if something like Monday June 30, or July 1 
or 2 might work for you and your team? Seems like we might want to get ahead of the official 
summer vacation window. 

If this is too early to decide, just let me know and I'll pester you in June. 

Thanks! 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

SB GT&S 0265919 
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